
 
 

 
Dear nathalie,  

Here's what's happening with me! 
The english Alpha-Power program and web site (www.alpha-
power.org) is ready...finally. 
Please forgive the briefness of this message but I am (as usual) running after time. I 
will be at the Montreal Maternity Fair at Place Bonaventure on the 30th, 31st of march 
and 1st and 2nd of april. I will be giving a conference on the Hypno-Beginning program 
for childbirth on the 30th at 4 p.m. and on the 31st at 4:30 p.m. Any other time, we will 
be glad to meet you at booth number 605. Next, I will be presenting at the American 
Council of Hypnotists Examiners in California from the 27th to the 29th of april...about 
the hypno-beginning program! Then, I will be a guest speaker at the NGH convention In 
Marlboro, Massachussett from August 11th to the 13th on...."How to really get medical 
referrals" (gotcha , you thought it was the Hypno-Beginning program!) It is the biggest 
hypnosis convention held in the U.S. and I highly encourage anybody interested in 
hypnosis to attend.  

Dr Nathalie Fiset  
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